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September 26, 2022 

To all applicants for the Summer/Fall AO 2022: 

Keio University Shonan Fujisawa Campus (SFC) 

Admissions Office 

 

Faculty of Policy Management/Faculty of Environment and Information Studies 

AO (Self-Recommended Admissions) Screening  

Information regarding the Summer/Fall AO 2022 Second-Round Screening 

 

We will be conducting the second-round screening for the Summer/Fall AO 2022 as follows.  

 

Regarding the second-round screening 

As described in the Application Guidebook, we will be holding the interview examinations on-campus at Shonan 

Fujisawa Campus. 

* The details will be announced to those who are successful first-round applicants at the time of first-round results 

announcement. Please bring your examination slip and writing materials to the date, time, and place indicated at 

the time of first-round results announcement. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The above are the decisions made as of September 26, 2022. If the circumstances surrounding the COVID-19 

pandemic worsen in the future and we judge that it will be difficult to conduct interview examinations, we may 

take appropriate measures, including the cancellation of the second-round screening. Notices will be posted on 

the university’s official website in the case that additional notifications are needed, so please make sure to check 

the website regularly.  

https://www.sfc.keio.ac.jp/en/  

https://www.sfc.keio.ac.jp/en/

